

City of Southgate

122 Electric Avenue Southgate, Kentucky 41071-3166 Phone: (859) 441-0075 · Fax: (859) 441-0244

Jim Hamberg, Mayor

July 12, 2010

Mr. Jim Palm, Superintendent Southgate Independent School Wm. Blatt & Evergreen Avenues Southgate, KY 41071

Dear Jim,

Hopefully, you Beth and family are enjoying the summer as much as possible.

In early May the City received notice from Ms. Sharon Greis informing us she no longer wishes to be the crossing guard due to family commitments. We are actively recruiting for this position. Her station was at the corner of Willow and US 27.

We are requesting that Southgate Independent School and St. Therese School share in the cost of providing the crossing guard. I would like to propose that each school and the City share $1/3^{rd}$ of the cost of the salary for the crossing guard. The City would continue to hire and pay the individual as well as handle all taxes, insurance, and paper work. If agreed, your share would be approximately be \$1,274.00 per year including social security and medi-care tax. This is based on 10 hours per week. We would bill each school on an annual or semi-annual basis, whichever is easiest.

Please let me know your thoughts on this proposal. We feel maintaining the crossing guard, especially at that intersection is in the best interest of the children. Let me know your thoughts regarding this matter and if you will consider this proposal. Finally, please refer anyone who may be interested in this position to City Clerk, Jody Anderson.

I appreciate your time and service to the children of our City. Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns relating to this matter.

With best wishes, I am Sincerely,

ðím Hamberg Mavor

www.southgateky.org

